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The second part of the survey is drafted as an article entitled "Analysis of the extent and efficacy
of the partnership and collaboration between the dental faculties and the National Dental
Associations (NDAs) within the FDI-ERO zone : A dental faculties perspective" - Authors: Yamalik,
Nermin, Mersel, Alex, Margvelashvili, Vladimer; Melo, Paulo, Jerolimov, Vjekoslav and is sent to
International Dental Journal on 31-Jan-2013 (Manuscript ID : IDJ-Jan-13-OA-0037)

The Forum is ready. The question (topic of the Forum), information on the topic, aim,
moderators and Forum rules are posted.

We are working on the draft statement.

This project will end by the ERO Plenary which will take place in AWDC Istanbul, 2013. The
outcome will be article (s), Forum and statement — as planned.

We plan to discuss new project proposals in the WG meeting in Potsdam (e.g. Evidence-based
dentistry).



